
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
January 17, 2020 

      

Curbside Collection Update for all RC and RD Routes 

For all missed RC routes including Morningstar, French Creek, sections of the City 
of Parksville, Whiskey Creek and Coombs: if your collection on Thursday, January 
16, 2020 was missed, the contractor will attempt to pick up the missed materials 
on Saturday, January 18, 2020. If your material has not been picked up by the end 
of Saturday, please remove the material from the curb and set out the missed 
material on the next recycling collection day.  
 
For missed RD routes including the Town of Qualicum Beach, Errington and 
Allsbrook Rd.: if your collection on Friday, January 17, 2020 was missed, the 
contractor will attempt to pick up the missed material for two consecutive days. 
Residents are advised to remove their material at the end of the day and keep 
placing their materials at the curb by 8 a.m. for the following two consecutive days. 
If your material has not been picked up by the end of Sunday, January 19, please 
remove the material from the curb and set out the missed material on the next 
recycling collection day. 
 
Download the RDN Curbside app for up-to-date curbside collection alerts, and to 
view your collection schedule and receive collection notifications. 
 
 
 

 
 

   
 For more information, please contact: 
 Solid Waste Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-4111 
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